


National Apprenticeship Week (NAW) is a national celebration that offers leaders in business, labor, 
education, and other critical partners a chance to express their support for apprenticeships. NAW also 
gives the construction industry the opportunity to showcase their programs, facilities and apprentices in 
their community. The Indiana Careers in Construction Association will celebrate National 
Apprenticeship Week with the following initiatives:

Monday, November 15
Apprentice Video Competition! We are looking for creative, fun and informative videos that showcase 
apprentices on the job or in a training center, earning and learning, as they work their way towards 
successful future as a Journeyman or Journeywoman in our industry. Videos can be submitted by a 
training center, training instructor, contractor or apprentice. Video must mention or visually represent 
“Built To Succeed” in the messaging.  Learn more at builttosucceed.org.

Tuesday, November 16
Visit the Indiana Careers in Construction Association Built To Succeed website to learn more about the 
many careers in the construction industry.  Watch video stories of our apprentices and learn more 
about why they chose construction.  Visit builttosucceed.org.

Wednesday, November 17
The Indiana Careers in Construction Association will host Elevate Indy for an Apprenticeship Event at the 
Ironworkers 22.  Elevate Indy students will hear from the Ironworker’s training director about the 
educational and employment benefits associated with union membership.  Students will be given a 
guided tour of the Ironworker’s training facility  where they will see classroom and state of the art 
teaching lab facilities and tools of the trade and equipment.

Thursday, November 18
Calling all tradesmen and tradeswomen:  Join the National Apprenticeship Week celebration by telling 
us why you chose an apprenticeship.  Post on your Facebook and Twitter accounts telling us why 
construction is for you!  Tag your posts with #builttosucceed and #NAW21 so we can share them too!  

Friday, November 19
The Indiana Careers in Construction Association is hosting a Construction Day at Arsenal Tech High 
School.  The event will introduce students to career opportunities in each of our industry sectors.  Keep 
an eye on our social media for highlights of the day! We are expecting 700 students, many from the 
Construction and Design Academy where IPS students are learning critical skills to be successful in 
careers in the AEC industry.

ICCA will participate in an Apprenticeship Fair on Ivy Tech Northeast’s campus in Fort Wayne.  
Attendees will see live demonstrations on skilled trades and can talk with representatives from the 
construction industry to learn how apprenticeships teach a skilled trade while they are earning a 
competitive wage.

National Apprenticeship Week Social Media Partnerships:
Our community partners will be sharing stories related to the Indiana Careers In Construction 
Association and union construction apprentices.   Be part of this celebration by following the Indiana 
Careers in Construction Association on Facebook (indianacareersinconstruction), Twitter 
(@INConstCareers), Instagram (@inconstcareers) and Snapchat (@INConstCareers). Please tag the 
ICCA with #builttosucceed and @NAW21 so we can share them!

www.builttosucceed.org


